
Dear Families, 
This week we will welcome your children back to our campus and it

will be so good to see all their smiles and energy!  



A few things to remember:   
Please pack your child a healthful lunch with no packaging if possible,

and extra water. 
Please double check that your child has their wet weather gear - and

a spare pair of clothes - it is wet out there!  
Please remember to bring your child for drop off no later than 8:15am
- this year we are striving for no tardies and students who are ready

for class on time!  
Our parking lot will be busy. Take extra care in the first few weeks to
drive slowly, back into car spots, turn off engines and drive out to the
north of our parking lot rather than turning around and going out the

way you came.  
Remember to check in with your teachers - they are working hard to

welcome your children and will have lots of information for you. 



Have a wonderful beginning to the school year - it is going to be
amazing and we are so happy to welcome you all!  




Flower Ceremony is this Friday 19th August - starting right at 2:30pm -
Great Hall. We will welcome our Grade 1 students, new students and

faculty - be sure to be on time! 



All School Meeting will be Thursday August 25th - 6pm potluck with
teacher introductions at 6:30pm - ending by 7pm 

Come and meet everyone and enjoy some sharing of food together!




August 15, 2022



Huge thank you to all who supported
class 7/8's first fundraising attempt of

the new year! They raised over a
$1000 during the garage sale last

Saturday - thank you to all the
hardworking parents who came and
helped. You will also notice Elm has a
new deck for the students to enjoy -
thanks to some wonderful parents
who donated funds and energy to
build it! Thank you also to all the

parents of class 3/4 who have come
and helped spruce up their classroom

to make it ready for the new year
also! All your energy and hard work is

needed and greatly appreciated.  

Miss Michele has baby
bunnies that need to go

to good homes, dog
friendly!  Come see

them in person
Thursday in the

Kindergarten play yard!!



Campus News & updates

NO EARLY RELEASE ON THURSDAYS
Grades classes will continue to 3pm with dismissal by

Specialty Teachers while Faculty are meeting.  

Before Care FOR THE FIRST WEEK OF
SCHOOL will be in the Birch cabin,
next to the handwork room.  The

second week of school Before Care
will be in the Fir cabin (the first cabin
as you pull onto campus).  There will

be a chalkboard sign outside the
door, so if parents aren't sure where

to go, look for the sign.

We are able to pay $150 a day

for substitutes and need people

who are willing to step in 

in situations of teacher

absence/illness.  Please let

Renee Parks know at

ed@waldorfak.org.   

Renee Parks (Interim Administrator)
will be located at the office at the end

of the hallway upstairs on the left. 
 She'll be in and out of the office after
11:00am, so the best way to ensure a
meeting is to email ed@waldorfak.org

to set up a meeting time.  Thanks!

We are looking for a Before Care
person.  A caring individual who can be

on campus by 7:30am regularly to
support a small number of students

who may need to have a quiet place to
read until 8:15am when they can go to
their classrooms.  Applicants need to

have 12 credits of early childhood or a
cda certificate.


